TEMPORARY ROAD CLOSURE )
- HEAD ROAD AND STOKES ROAD

Please note that the roads listed below will be closed to ordinary
vehicular traffic for the Hamilton Car Club Hillclimb event.
Sunday 10 June 2018 from 9.00am to 5.00pm

Head Road from a point on Head Road north of Maungatautari
Road to Stokes Road. Stokes Road from Head Road to
Maungatautari Road.

During the proposed closure arrangements will be made for the
passage of emergency vehicles if required.

Please note traffic management will be set up prior to the start time,
cones and signs will be on the road ways.

For more information please contact Waipa District Council on
0800 924 723 or email info@waipadc.govt.nz
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